
Tuesday - March 7 

  

Jesus said, “Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such 

as these.” 

Matthew 19:14 (NIV) 

  

When I saw the subject of this year’s Lenten devotion I immediately thought of children, particularly our 

little ones in Cherub Choir. It is impossible to look at those precious children so open to singing, moving 

and learning about God’s love for them without seeing God in each of their faces. I’ve worked with the 

cherubs for many years now, and felt my enthusiasm waning a bit, especially as Karen was retiring from the 

group and we weren’t sure who would jump in to take her place. But Sandy joined us with enthusiasm and 

we are thrilled that the group is growing larger and that our new kiddos are as eager to learn about God and 

sing His praises as the children who have sung with us in the past. After every practice, Sandy leads them in 

an echo prayer that ends with “… and the children said Amen.” I can’t help but smile and thank God for 

each and every one of them as that Amen rings out loud and clear! 

  

  

Nancy 

  

Prayer:  Thank you for all the children who bless our lives. Please guide us as we share the songs and stories 

that teach about Your never ending love for them and for all of us. Amen.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


